Gallatin County Schools
Food & Nutrition Services
75 Boardwalk
Warsaw, KY  41095
859-567-5862
Fax 859-567-1920



DATE:	July 29, 2013

TO:		Gallatin County School Board Members

FROM:		Martha Sebring, Food Service Director

SUBJECT:	Milk & Bread Bids





Dear Board Members;

	I apologize for the lateness in getting this to you.  Due to the State Agency and USDA requiring all Coops to rebid all milk, bread and prime vendor bids, due to verbiage in the original bids, we have just received our bids for the 2013/2014 school year. Again this year we participated with the KPC for our milk and bread bids.  We received very competitive pricing.   We were able to use the same vendors but received a better price due to the volume of usage from the cooperative.   

	It is my recommendation that Gallatin County Schools participate in the KPC bid again this year, for milk and bread.  

	Thank you for your consideration in this matter.








